
Welcome to 

Class 4 

 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 
Welcome back to school and to Class 4! We hope you had a brilliant summer and are ready for the 
children to come back to school. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to outline the day-to-day school life, with regards to what the children 
need and where they need to be.  
 
Here’s to a fantastic year for the children! 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Mr Dente 
 

 
Homework 
Homework will be given on out a Friday and will be in relation to the learning of the previous 
week. It may be maths, English or topic related. It will be collected the following Wednes-
day. The children will be provided with Homework Books that will also contain the children ’s 
spellings in.  
 
Home reading 
Your child will have the chance to change their book once a week, if necessary – this will be 
on the day that they read with an adult. I will listen to the children read, one-to-one, once a 
week, during Guided Reading lessons. Your children will also read their home reading books 
with a teaching assistant. 
Please can I ask that you continue to read with your child daily and record notes in their 
books this term.  
 
Spellings 
Spellings will be given out weekly on a Monday, followed by a spelling test the following week. 
It would be great if you could spend some time practising the spellings with your child at 
home.  
 
Pick-ups 
The children will be met outside the main school gate (where Year 6 enter) at 8:50am and 
then collected in the same spot at 3:15pm when school finished. Please refer to the Parent-
Mail with regards to children entering school. Also, if you have arranged for someone else to 
pick up your child or they are going with another parent, please could you either let me know 
on a morning or give the office a call to confirm.  
 
PE - This term PE is on Wednesday and Friday 
 
Food and drink – children are allowed to bring a healthy snack to school at break times. This 
can be either fruit or a cereal bar. Please remember that we are a nut free school, so please 
double check the cereal bar doesn’t contain nuts.  
Children may bring a water bottle to school. If they would like to bring cordial and water, 
that’s fine.  
 
Clothing – Please can I ask that your child’s names are written in all their clothes. It’s that 
funny time of year where it’s still warm so they school jumpers can get a little warm and we 
don’t want to lose any. Due to our inclement weather, we’d also recommend bringing a jacket 
to school, just in case,  



 


